
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: ROWLAND, PAULA <PROWLAND@scana.com>

Date: 7/27/2015 2:25:55 PM
Subject: RE: RSVP

Thank you for your response. 
Katherine

From: ROWLAND, PAULA [mailto:PROWLAND@scana.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 2:16 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RSVP

Hi Katherine,

I wanted to let you know that Mr. Kevin Marsh will not be able to attend the Darlington Raceway celebration 
on August 4th. He will be on family vacation that week.

Thank you for the invitation.

Best regards,
Paula Rowland
Senior Executive Assistant
Office of Chairman & CEO
SCANA Corporation
100 SCANA Parkway
Cayce, SC 29033
803/217-8296
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